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What's Going On

Our meeting for December is the club Christmas Party. The party will be on Saturday,
December 9 at the home of Scott and Heather Olivier - 6781 Egypt Valley Ave NE, Rockford,
MI 49341. Social time will start at 3:30 PM with dinner being served at 4:30 PM. The club will
be providing the main courses of turkey and ham and soft drinks. We are asking that everyone
bring a dish to pass and any other beverages they wish to drink. Some items that we still need
are appetizers, vegetable dishes, and desserts. We are also asking that everyone bring a
keepsake from their childhood that will not easily identify who you are. This is for one of the
activities we will be doing.

We have set a date for the annual Zoup Off! The date is Saturday, February 10 at 2 PM. Once
again the venue will be the community room at Rockford Ambulance. Look for more details in
the January edition of Lifter Noise.

One membership note - our treasurer Doug Lectka has moved. His new address is 1797
Iroquois Trail, Hastings, Ml 49058. Keep this in mind if there is anything (like your 2018 dues)
that you need to send him.

We have a new slate of officers and board of directors for 2018. Our president is Scott Olivier,
vice president is Dave Dykwell, treasurer is Doug Lectka, secretary is Dave Ziebarth. The at
large board members are Paul Adams, Dan Konkle, and Steve Ridderman.

November Membership Meeting Recap

On November 21, the monthly membership meeting was held at Rezervoir Lounge with nine
members in attendance.

We held our elections for board of directors positions. Since there were only four nominees for
four open positions and there were no other nominations, Paul Adams, Dave Dykwell, Dan
Konkle, and Dave Ziebarth were all elected to two-year terms. Since there were so few
members at the meeting, the officers will be decided at the November board meeting.

Dave Dykwell and Scott Olivier then went over the plans for the Christmas party that will take
place on December 9. Those who were in attendance signed up for their desired dish to pass.

Dave Ziebarth briefly mentioned that Rockford Ambulance has been reserved for the Zoup Off
on February 10.



November Board Meeting Recap

In attendance at the November board
meeting at 5 Lakes Brewing Company were
Paul Adams, Ryan Counterman, Dave
Dykwell, Doug Lectka, Bob Muir, Scott
Olivier, and Dave Ziebarth. Since our
president was not in attendance, our vice
president, Ryan Counterman, presided over
the meeting.

Club Officer Elections

Doug Lectka was elected treasurer
Dave Ziebarth was elected secretary
After some discussion, Scott Olivier
was elected president and Dave
Dykwell was elected vice president
Paul Adams, Dan Konkle, and Steve
Ridderman round out the board of
directors

November Meeting

Was held on November 21 at
Rezervoir Lounge

Small number in attendance
Decided that we like this venue and
we will hold the remainder of the
winter meetings here

Recapped the discussion of the
Christmas Party

Treasurer’'s Report

Doug Lectka will prepare an end of
year report on the club treasury
Doug Lectka and Dave Ziebarth will
confer and produce an official club
roster

Christmas Party

Started with discussion on who
volunteered to bring what at the
November meeting
Dave Ziebarth will include in the
e-mail accompanying the newsletter
on what is already being brought and
what is still needed
Date is December 9

o Social hour at 3:30 PM

o Dinner at 4:30 PM
Club providing soft drinks; BYOB
otherwise
Club purchasing the main course -
turkey and ham
Activities are planned
Everyone coming should bring a
keepsake from their childhood that will
not identify them

o Dave Ziebarth to include this in

newsletter

Dave Dykwell will have some prizes
Doug Lectka has Corvair related
prizes that he will hand off to Dave

2018 Activities

January meeting at Rezervoir Lounge
Zoup Off on February 10 at Rockford
Ambulance

Possible optional club activity in
March - Detroit Autorama at Cobo Hall
Possible optional club activity -
Kalamazoo winter swap meet



WMCC Calendar

December 9 WMCC Christmas Party

January 16 WMCC Membership Meeting
at Rezervoir Lounge
January 30 WMCC Board Meeting at 5
Lakes Brewing Company
February 10 Zoup Off

Board of Directors

President: Scott Olivier (2018)
(586) 719-3797 or
scott_olivier mi@yahoo.com

Vice President: Dave Dykwell (2019)
(616) 885-3902 or dykwelld@gmail.com

Secretary: Dave Ziebarth (2019)
(616) 340-1815 or zvair65@gmail.com

Treasurer: Doug Lectka (2018)
(616) 299-1960 or dlectka@sbcglobal.net

Directors:

Paul Adams (2019)

(269) 375-7998 or padams2607 @aol.com
Dan Konkle (2019)

(616) 364-1009 or dankle@comcast.net
Steve Ridderman (2018)

(269) 998-1393 or

sriddermani@hotmail.com

West Michigan Corvair Club

7769 Burlingame Ave. SW
Byron Center, Ml 49315

Phone:
(616) 340-1815

E-Mail:
wmcc@corvair.org

About the WMCC

Lifter Noise is the monthly publication of the West
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and
classified advertising is the first of the month and
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth,
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, Ml
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is
subject to editing. Original articles are the property
of the WMCC and are intended for the use in our
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the
author of the Lifter Noise. Any other use must
have written permission from the editor. Articles
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated
otherwise.

Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year.
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year.

©WMCC Lifter Noise, 2017.
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